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U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a teleconference 
on Thursday, Aug. 23, 2018 from 2 to 3 p.m. (Eastern) to discuss the revised “Accrual of 
Unlawful Presence and F, J, and M Nonimmigrants Policy Memorandum” issued by USCIS on 
Aug. 9, 2018.  
 
USCIS officials will provide an overview of the memorandum and will be joined by 
representatives from U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement’s Student and Exchange 
Visitor Program. The teleconference will conclude with a question and answer session, but we 
will not answer case-specific questions. 
 
To Join the Engagement 
Please visit our registration page to confirm your participation.  
 
Follow the steps below: 

 Enter your email address and select “Submit” 

 Select “Subscriber Preferences” 

 Select the “Event Registration” tab 

 Complete the questions and select “Submit” 
 
Once we process your registration, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details. 
To request a disability accommodation, please write to the email address above by 4 p.m. 
(Eastern) on Friday, Aug. 17, 2018.  
 
We encourage you to submit questions in advance by emailing 
public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by Monday, Aug. 20, 2018 at 2 p.m. (Eastern).  
Put “Students PM” in the subject line. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the registration process, or if you have not received a 
confirmation email within two business days, please email us at: 
public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov. 
 
Note to media: This teleconference is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press 
Office at (202) 272-1200 for any media inquiries. 
 
We look forward to your participation! 
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